Dear Supporters,
Hope and pray that all is well with you. Here is the latest update in the mission field.

Lina a 12 year old girl got baptized last November 2023. She has a BIG HEART in ministry. She is actively teaching songs
and bible verses with kids at Sunday school and bible study every night.
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Coaching is Vantha a 22 year old, a product of KEC Theological Extension Bible School. Now she has a BIG ROLE
in the church. She preaches every first Sunday of the month. Praise God for her life.




Praise God for 16 kids, a BIG GROUP of students studying the Chime Instruments and Choir. It was fun to
learn with these kids.

BIG CHANGE, as you all know that BSOP is now partnered with Global Horizon Inc. (GHI), a US-based 501¢c3 nonprofit (EIN
41-1805314). GHI serves as a fiscal sponsor for BSOP providing donation processing, bookkeeping, and accountability.
Donations made through GHI are tax- deductible in the US.

Address to donate by mail:

checks can be made payable to

BSOP/GHI and mailed to

BSOP/ GHI, P.O Box 64059, Eagan MN 55164-0059

Write Ann Ledesma on the memo of the check
You can check out my webpage here:
https://globalhz.org/bsop-ledesma/

Thank you so much for your faithfulness in partnering with me here in Cambodia.

With prayers,
Ann Ledesma
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